
                                                                                                                                                     
       

                    Message from the President  

  Dzien dobry (Good day): 

I can’t believe that winter is almost over and that it is March.  Next weekend we 

will changing our clocks and then a few weeks later we will have our annual 

meeting. The club is doing well, and our hall is continuing to be booked.  As we 

mentioned before, the BOD’s are looking to improving the interior, exterior and 

other items of our building.  Our next refresh will be in the bar and kitchen.  As we 

mentioned in our email, we will be replacing the ceiling and carpet in the bar, and the ceiling in 

the men’s room and kitchen. In addition, we will be cleaning the floor, touching up the paint in 

the hall and serving areas. The club will be closed from Monday, March 14th through Thursday, 

March 17th. Our goal is to open on Thursday the 17th at 4pm but that will be based upon the 

number of volunteers we have and the progress of the work. While Monday will consist of 

demoing the ceilings the rest of the work will be light, mainly cleaning and painting.  For those of 

you who have already sent your name and telephone number to help, thank you. If you would 

like to volunteer (most day’s we will be there from 7:30am to 4:30pm) please send us an email 

to stjoespolishclub@aol.com. 

Our annual meeting will be on Sunday, March 27th @ 2pm in the hall.  You need to be a member 

in good standing and have paid your 2022 dues (if you are not a lifetime member) before the 

meeting in order to attend.  Our membership has greatly increased over the past 18 months and 

we encourage you get there early, as we do have a limitation as to the number of people that 

can be in the hall.  The BOD directors slate that will be presented to the membership for 

acceptance is: Bud Charbonnier, Darek Chwiedz, Mark Collins, Ed Conde, Terry Dominick, Bill 

Grabek Sr., Don Hibbert, Butch Prezkopski and Tony Tarnowski. 

Thank you for your continuing to support the club. We wouldn’t be where we are without you! 

I wish everyone a happy Easter season and a warm and peaceful spring. 

President, Frank Zeleznicky 

 

 

St. Joseph’s Polish Society

 



                                                                                                                                                     
       

Welcome New and Returning Members 

 

John & Kathy Barnowski, Brian Currie, Scott Dimock, Jason 

& Kristina Doyle, Laurie Fuschino, Bill Hunt, Kevin Krauth, 

Keith & Caitlin Kundahl, Gina Kunst, Stephen & Donna 

MacDonald, Shannon Mack, Jennifer Marshell, Carl 

Miazga, Mary Jean Miller, John Rush, Susan & Mark 

Schroeder, Timothy Spero, Susan St. Jean, and Elizabeth 

Szuba 

 

Calendar of events 

 

March 

CLOSED 14-16 FOR REMODELING 

20th St. Joseph’s Day Polka and Polish dinner. A Polish dinner 

will be served at 1pm. Dennis Polisky and The Maestro’s Men 

will perform from 2pm – 6 pm. Tickets are $20 per person. 

Advanced tickets only. 

22nd Bunco for ladies. 7pm – 9:30. Ladies, play bunco and 

maybe meet some other ladies you have not yet made friends 

with at the club. You’re welcome to bring an appetizer or a 

dessert if you wish.  

27th annual meeting 2pm.  



                                                                                                                                                     
       

April 

2nd Members Night. The bar will be closed at 6pm to 

nonmembers. Dinner will be served at 7pm. Music to follow at 

8pm. You must signup at the club. Each person will be charged 

$10 when they signup. You will be given back your $10 when 

you attend the event. 

15th Annual fish fry. 4pm – 7pm. Dinners will be available for 

dine in or take out. Call ahead for pick up. 860-537-2550 

17th Closed for Easter 

 

 

 

We have been working with the American Red Cross to do blood drives in the hall 

monthly. If you are a donor and have the app, you can join our team St. Joes 

Polish Club Falcons. If you do not have the app, you can download it and do 

everything from scheduling your appointment to seeing your donation history. 

First time donors always welcome. You can schedule your appointment at 

RedCrossBlood.org and enter SJPS to donate at the club. 

 

 

 

Please help us update our files and complete the information below even if you 

think we have the right info on file. Mail or drop it off to the club. Please print 

legibly. Thank you, Melissa 

 



                                                                                                                                                     
       

Name______________________________ Phone # ________________________ 

Address________________________________________________ 

              ____________________________Zip code______________ 

E-mail____________________________________________________ 

 

We are now accepting 2022 dues. Dues are $60 for the year. If 

they are not paid by March 27th, you will be charged a late fee. 

Please drop off or mail them at your earliest convenience.  

 

If you need the hall for your upcoming event, please call Melissa 860-334-4170  

The Falcon newsletter is a quarterly publication of information and news about St. 

Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. Questions or comments can be directed to Melissa 

Thompson, Editor, at melissaperry89@yahoo.com. Members: if you have recently 

moved, please update your home address by sending an email to 

stjoespolishclub@aol.com. Email addresses are always welcome and encouraged. 
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